
From: Baker, Josh
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/29/2013 2:06:22 PM
Subject: FW: Agency Restructuring

 
 
From: Hawkins, Quentin 

Sent: Monday, July 29, 2013 1:57 PM

To: Baker, Josh

Cc: Quick, Beth; Hart, Brenda

Subject: Agency Restructuring
 
Josh,
Beth and I were just talking about agency budget plans for FY14-15 and touched on restructuring. If you are going to 
allow agencies to  restructure it would be helpful for us to have the agency restructuring plans by the first week of 
September to ensure we have time build the new pieces into PBF.
 
If you are good with this we may want to send a notice out from our office the first of next week to give agencies time 
to run any proposals by you prior to the deadline. Depending on when you end up sending out your instructions it 
may be ok to wait until then.
 
Let us know what you think and talk to you soon.
 
Thanks,
 
Quentin Hawkins
Research Coordinator
State Budget Division – B&CB
803-734-2129
qhawkins@budget.sc.gov
www.budget.sc.gov
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